
   

 

      

September 7, 2016 

 

Re: Architects of Justice Volunteer 

 

Dear Doug Taylor: 

This letter confirms that you have successfully completed 10 hours of volunteering as part of 
the Action Group on Access to Justice (TAG) Architects of Justice program. TAG is catalyzing 
solutions to Ontario’s access to justice challenges by facilitating collaboration with institutional, 
political and community stakeholders. Architects of Justice is a program that aims to increase 
public participation in the development of informed access to justice responses. Volunteers for 
this program include law and paralegal students as well as staff from justice sector 
organizations. 

Architects of Justice volunteers listen to the public speak about their ideas for improving 
access to justice. Volunteers must demonstrate professionalism and have excellent 
communications skills. To date, Architects of Justice volunteers have engaged over 1000 
members of the public thanks in large part to a short training session that emphasized an 
attentive and responsive approach. 

Our 2016 cohort of volunteers has conveyed respect for and interest in public ideas and 
concerns about the justice system. We are deeply appreciative of our volunteers’ efforts. As 
many of our volunteers are in the early stages of their careers we hope that being involved with 
Architects of Justice provided an opportunity for reflection and increased sensitivity with 
regards to serving the public.  

I encourage you stay connected with TAG by visiting our website and following us on social 
media. If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to reach me at 
sdelhon@lsuc.on.ca.     

 

With Appreciation, 

 

 

 

Sabreena Delhon 
Manager, The Action Group on Access to Justice 
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